
U.S. Department of Agriculture, Farm Service Agency (FSA) an-
nounces they will be completing an Environmental Assessment for 
the proposed construction of 2 Wean to Finish hog barns located 
at Map 061 Parcel 001.00. The primary objective of the activity is to 
provide FSA farm loan assistance for the construction of 2 – 100’ x 
200’ wean to fi nish hog barns with the maximum capacity of 2,600 
hogs per barn, in Carroll County, TN.

FSA is accepting comments on the potential effects of the pro-
posed project on protected resources and the human environment 
through Wednesday, September 9, 2020.

Information regarding this project can be reviewed in person at 
Carroll County FSA, 630 High St., Huntingdon, TN 38344, or online 
at: https://www.fsa.usda.gov/state-offi ces/Tennessee/programs/in-
dex. Comments should be submitted to Anita W. Mullins, FLM at 
the above address or by email to anita.mullins@usda.gov. 
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